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Traffic Impact 
October 29, 2024

Traffic Restrictions on Lane N Bloor Street from Doval 
Road to Indian Road 

Contract: 24ECS-LU-03SU 
Start Date: October 30, 2024 End Date: July 31, 2025 

*Timeline is subject to change

The City of Toronto’s work to replace the combined sewer and the City-owned portion of substandard 
water services and sanitary service laterals on Lane N Bloor Street from Doval Road to Indian Road is 
progressing. 

Due to the nature of this work, the access to Lane N Bloor Street via Indian road will be restricted from 
30, October, 2024 to 06, November, 2024 (Please note that this timeline is dependent on weather and 
ground conditions). However, the local community can still access Lane N Bloor Street via Doval Road 
and make use of their garage parking as long as it is not within the contractor’s work zone.  

If you are a resident without a parking permit and have a garage parking on the Laneway North of 
Bloor Street from Doval Road to Indian Road that has been impacted by the contractor’s work, please 
reach out to the site representative or field ambassador listed below to coordinate necessary 
accommodations. 

We apologize for this inconvenience. Your co-operation and patience are greatly appreciated. 

In an effort to reduce ticketing due to construction, please exercise patience with neighbours who are 
experiencing construction impacts and may need to temporarily park on your street. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote the contract number. 

Contract 24ECS-LU-03SU 
Site Representative Mahmoud Orabi, 647-633-3293 
Field Ambassador Shiva Dharry, TorontoPM8@rvanderson.com 

647-282-8601
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/parkdale-high park 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
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